
The 3rd Quarter District OIF Challenge to individuals and clubs is to make a donation to the 
Foundation for $50, $100, $250 or more between April 25th to May 15th. Then take a selfie of you 
wearing your Favorite Hat and donation confirmation to District Foundation Representative. 

Make donation ONLINE at https://www.oifoundation.org/donate.html

This Challenge is for Individuals and Clubs who want to reach their charitable giving goal for the year.  
Clubs can use this challenge at their next meeting as an incentive and wear your hat to take a group 
picture - what fun! We are challenging you and your club to help to exceed our District Goal to reach 
$50,000 for the 50th Anniversary. If you have any questions, please contact Theresa Jarratt at (586) 
306-7284 or tjarratt@vpgdesign.com  

Honor Club Requirement - make a non-restricted donation to OIF of at least $100.  Clubs planning to 
receive their $365 banner patch can use this challenge to help meet this goal. 

Its as easy as 1, 2, 3!!! 

	 1) Make Donation online or mail 
	 2) Take a Selfie with your Favorite Hat 
	 3) SEND Donation confirmation to me TEXT (586) 306-7284 or EMAIL to tjarratt@vpgdesign.com
	 Please add the following in the subject line: “MAD HATTER CHALLENGE”. 

Mad Hatter Challenge

Optimist International Foundation 
50th Anniversary

Anyone, Any Style, Any Hat
Fun, Festive, Fancy, Funny


